Village of Pardeeville
Notice of Public Hearing

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Village of Pardeeville will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, May 14, 2024 at 7:06 PM at Village Hall, 114 Lake St., Pardeeville, Wisconsin, to consider a conditional use permit for parcel 11171-460.A. This conditional use permit is for the purpose of a short-term rental, currently zoned R-2. A copy of the conditional use application is available at the Village Clerk’s office for public viewing during regular business hours.  Questions regarding this issue should be directed to Denise Vater, Clerk/Treasurer, at 608-429-3121. 



